Disable Automatic Zoom Emails

Will people receive Confirmation e-mails from both Jlive and Zoom?

For a period of time, attendees may receive e-mails from Zoom and Jlive. We will be disabling the Zoom e-mails soon to simplify the experience. Rest assured that if people do receive both e-mails, they both will take them to the same Zoom Meeting or Webinar.

You may disable the automatic registration e-mail from Zoom if you like by going to the bottom of the Edit Meeting page in Zoom and clicking Edit next to **Confirmation Email to Registrants**.

